
From: Lucy Findlay <CRASH> 

Sent: 29 April 2022 18:14 

To: Tony Young <Tony.Young@camden.gov.uk> 

Subject: RE: Planning application - 2021/3605/P - Flat A, 225 Goldhurst Terrace 

 

Thanks Tony 

 

These look much better and address our concerns, 

 

Kind regards 

Lucy on behalf of CRASH planning Committee 

 
Lucy Findlay 

 


